18th Ootoher, 1924,

Dear Bir,

I aoknowledge receipt of your
letter of the 6th inestant, and wish to
thank you for ite attraotive enolosures.

This folder, as you say, gives
considerable prominence to Mt. Revelstoke
Park, and I hope may make for inoreased
traffio there.

Yours faithfully,

F. E. Maunder, Raq.,
Buperintendent,
Mt. Revelstoke National Park,Commissioner,
Revelstoke,
British Columbia.

National Archives of Canada
Archives nationales du Canada




